
On Monday 3 December from 2pm – 7pm at 
York Sports Club, York, YO30 5RE
we will be talking to the community about our plans to reduce 
flood risk in the area of Clifton and Rawcliffe. Why not drop in 
and join the conversation.

consult.environment-agency.gov.uk/yorkshire/yorkfas/

yorkfloodplan@environment-agency.gov.uk

@YorkFAS

@EnvAgencyYNE

Find out how we’re reducing 
the risk of flooding for Clifton 
and Rawcliffe


